
  

 

COUNTY OF ST. CLAIR 

ROAD COMMISSION  

21 Airport Drive   •   St. Clair, Michigan  48079-1404 

Phone: (810) 364-5720  •  Fax: (810) 364-9050 

E-Mail: roads@stclaircounty.org   •   Website:http://www.sccrc-roads.org 

COMMISSIONERS:  Timothy J. LaLonde, Timothy M. Ward, Michael Lauwers  

 
 

 

April 4, 2024 
 

 
Marine City Highway and Palms Road Roundabout Construction 

 
A virtual, online meeting to discuss the upcoming roundabout construction at Marine 
City Highway and Palms Road has been scheduled. Project details and proposed 
detours will be presented. 
 
When: 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024 
1:00 to 2:00 p.m. 
 
Where: 
Online: Click here to join on April 17 at 1 p.m. 
Or call in (audio only): +16465588656,,9409749675#     

 
Project Information: 
The St Clair County Road Commission will be constructing a roundabout at Marine 
City Highway and Palms Road to address safety issues with this intersection.  
Construction is proposed for 2025. 
 
Public Comment: 
Public input is sought to address any public concerns that may result during 
construction, and after the construction of the roundabout is complete. 
 
A survey will be posted to our webpage shortly and will be open for comments until 
April 22, 2024. 
 
 


